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From the Principal’s Desk 

E hiahia ana mátou ki te whakamihi at kia a kotou katoa, mó tau kau pahure, á kia mananui, 

kia haumaru hoki koutou I ngá hararei é tu mai nei. Haere pai, hoki pai, kia áhuru to noho a 

whánau katoa 

Greetings for Máori Language week.  It’s a great time to speak, learn and celebrate our    

treasured language.  Stay safe during the “school holidays” travel and return safely. 

On behalf of Selwyn Park School students, staff and Board of Trustees, the school wishes to 

convey our sincere condolences to the Tutanekai whanau. Ófa lahi atu kia koe moe famili 

End of Term 3 

Tuesday saw our senior children who worked with 

Tika Pono Toi Gallery & Mark Lang were presented 

their beautiful Toanga.  Huge thanks to Tiko Pono 

Toi Mark Lang and Tracy for this wonderful      

partnership.  Allowing our children to embrace, 

learn and develop their artistic creativity through 

the carving medium, guided by Mark and Tracy.  

Tino pai tó mahi. 

Board of Trustees 

I wish to acknowledge two of our past Board 

Members for their contribution to serving on the 

Selwyn Park School Board of Trustees Bryce     

Murray and Tiana  Lemon.  Thank you for your 

time in giving the schools direction and         

ensuring the best outcomes for our students, 

staff and   wider community. We truly appreci-

ate it. 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Photos 

Class photos were taken this week. Individual photos will take place in Term 4.  We 

will let you know the date. Big thanks to Emma Vea 

Selwyn Park School Teaching and Support Staff 

HUGE THANKS to you ALL for your continued Passion and Commitment. Enjoy 

your recharge as we look forward to Term 4 

Netball Prizegiving 

On behalf of Selwyn Park School we wish to thank coaches , managers and helpers 

in allowing our girls to have such a wonderful season. Seeing their growth and   

development through the season was outstanding.  They just keep improving 

week after week. 

We have been informed by our public health nurses that there are confirmed  

cases of scabies in our community.  There is a notice on symptoms and treatment 

options on our Face Book page and Skool Loop. There is also head lice doing the 

rounds as well. 

Sport was a winner  

AB’s No comment 

Warriors Maybe next year 

Black Ferns Big game Semi Final vs   Canada—Fingers Crossed 

Northland Taniwha and Kauri Awesome 

Have a safe holiday 

Tight lines 

Todd Warmington 

 


